
Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5   

Director of Buildings and Grounds   

__________________________________________________________________   

Date: July 21, 2025   

To: Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent   

Waterloo School District Board of Education   

From: Mr. Will Hulett, Director of Buildings and Grounds   

Buildings and Grounds Board Report  

Zahnow   

Huebner Concrete will be here the last week of July to tear out and replace the front entry 

concrete.  

Neff flooring has installed new flooring.   

Rogers   

Rogers has a main water leak. This should be repaired before Monday night’s meeting.  

Settling update:   

• Helitech has completed footing repair and slab jacking. New bench marks have been taken.  

Gardner  

Asphalt work is completed.  

Jr. High  

Bleachers and hand rails are installed. We are waiting on some final touches.   

High school   

New cooling tower has been lifted onto the building. This project is running behind schedule. We 

hope to have it completed by July 31st.   

 

Buildings and Grounds Committee   

Jr. High planning and programming meeting some time mid-August.  

Transportation Committee   

 Nothing new to report 

 


